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From: cathy robarts

Sent: February 21, 2025 4:26 PM

To: Office of the Legislative Counsel
Subject: Law Amendments Committee re: BILL 1
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>

> Mr Houston,

> Firstly, let me say that | think that you are giving us your best and 1 appreciate it and | showed my appreciation to you
by voting for you in the last election.

> | want to voice my surprise, my anger and my unequivocal non support for the idea of firing or in any way, silencing the
auditor general. They are providing a service to the tax payers of this province and we need them and we want them to
continue to do their jobs without fear. There is absolutely no reason to question the service that they are providing
unless there is something to hide and that’s what it looks like!l

> Rethink this decision, we are against it in any form!l!

>

> Sent from my iPad





